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Hictnria College
IN AFFILIATION WITH THE UNIVERSITY OF B. C.

VICTORIA, B. C.

September 8th, 1927.

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B., LI.D. 
McGill University,
Montreal, yue.

Dear Sir Arthur:-

I am a member of the Round Table group 
in Victoria and have suggested to the programme committee 
that we should secure literature concerning the matter of 
internaiional relations and have members of the club pre­
sent various aspects of it at successive meetings during 
the coming winter.

Ve meet for dinner each Monday evening 
and then listen to some speaker.

This need not interfere with the larger 
plan for study in Victoria which you suggested to members 
of the McGill Graduates Society.

I should be very grateful to you for 
assisting us in getting the literature required.

Sincerely yours,

PHE:C Principal.


